
 

 

To all prospective Year 9 students and parents  
 

All applications have now been received and you have 
made your subject choices. We are hard at work in placing 

you in your future House and tutor group. 

Letters will go out after May half term to inform you 
which House and tutor group you are in so look out for 

these. 

Soon you will get to meet some of our staff during an 
assembly at your school and will have an opportunity to 

ask questions about joining Frome College. 

In June you will also have an opportunity to meet your 
Heads of House for the first time! 

We have transition evening on the 2nd of July and a very 
exciting transition day on the 3rd of July, where you will 
get to spend the entire day on site as a Frome college 

student! 

We look forward to meeting all of you soon! 


